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 Summer is  ending too  soon. School will be 
here before we know it.  I register Carly for 
her Junior year at High School on Wed.   We 
got Dallin registered for classes at UVU 
Wasatch Campus.  I’ve been sewing a bit, 
getting some quilts  done for the Sheriff’s 
Charity Quilt Project.  They are due 
at this week’s  meeting. I’ve 
also  been  working  on my 
Hawaiian Applique Pillows, it 
has  been fun to do some 
hand work, I find  it very 
relaxing.  Don’t forget to 
bring your Block of the 
Month “Glory in Scraps” to 
turn in  for your owl bucks. Bring 
sew and tell items to share.

I saw lots  of quilts  and  projects from 
women  in our Guild  at the Fair. Way to go!  
It was  fun to show my daughter all the 
items from people I know. We were able to 
watch the parade from my daughter’s 
apartment above the Avon Theater. That was 
great not being out in the heat and above 
looking down at it.  Now that my children 
are older, I don’t need  to sit below for them 
to get candy. 

This  week we are having an “Ugly Fabric 
Exchange”.  Bring  a piece of fabric that is 
about ½  yard long, also  bring scissors.   We 
will be tearing it into  strips  and passing 
them around the room to  share with 
everyone.  Then it will be up to  you to 

design and make a doll size quilt 
using this  fabric. We will collect 

these quilts  and donate them 
to  Toys  for Tots  in Dec.   If  you 
want to give a doll along 
with your quilt that would 
be nice, but not required.

  For Sept. Guild Meeting we 
are going to  have a sewing 
night.   We will have the room in 

the basement of the AM Bank open 
from 6:00 pm. Until 10:00  pm.   Bring your 
sewing machine and supplies  and have a 
n i g h t o f s e w i n g w i t h y o u r 
friends.  Remember that the design 
challenge is  due in Oct. So this  will give us 
all an opportunity get caught up on some 
projects  or sew whatever you want. Bring a 
snack to share with  everyone and we will 
make it kind of a mini retreat.

See you Thursday! 
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CHARITY QUILTS FOR OFFICERS
Please remember to bring your charity quilts  for the 

police officers to the meeting on Thursday as we are 
going to deliver them the following week. There were 

several kits given out to some members and if, for 

some reason, you were not able to get the quilt sewn, 

could you please return the kits. We have had some 

good response from the other guilds in our area and 
we hope that the Heber Guild members are doing 

the same.

SPRINGVILLE ART MUSEUM

Make sure to visit the Springville Art Museum to see 

all of the beautiful quilts that are on display.   The 

museum is open every day except Monday.   The 

show runs through September 4.   On August 14, 

from 6-8:30 pm and August 16, from 12:30 to 3:00, 
there will be quilt trunk shows given every half hour 

by different quilters from around the state.  These are 

always fun events to attend. (held at the museum)

QUILT FESTIVAL 

If you have not signed up  for Quilt Fest in October at 

the Zermatt, remember that the classes are filling up 
fast, some already full.   I have heard that the 

luncheons are near capacity too.   Check out:  

www.utahquiltguild.org for all of the information.

THE BEELINE
Lots more information on quilting events going on 

around the state in the Beeline (Utah Quilt Guild 

newsletter) 

Barbra Murdock, State Guild Representative

NEWS FROM THE
STATE GUILD
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Checklist of  things to 

bring this month:

✓Name tag

✓Glory in Scraps Block

✓1/2 Yard of “Ugly 
Fabric”

✓Sew'n'tell Items
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